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Arrest Results in Large Recovery of Stolen Goods  
On Tuesday, August 12, 2025, Tualatin Police conducted an organized retail theft mission at the Fred 
Meyer, in Tualatin. The mission ultimately resulted in the arrest of two individuals and the recovery of 
over $18,000 in stolen merchandise. 

ANDREINA DE LOS ANGELES VILLALOBOS-HERNANDEZ, 32, of Portland, and a female juvenile 
were taken into custody and charged with aggravated first-degree theft.  

During the planned mission, officers observed VILLALOBOS-HERNANDEZ and the female juvenile 
concealing large amounts of merchandise in bags, then exiting the store without paying. 

The investigation remains ongoing, and no further details are being released at this time. 

This organized retail theft mission was funded by a grant obtained by the Washington County District 
Attorney’s Office from the Oregon Criminal Justice Commission.   
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